
From: Joel Krose 
Sent: Friday, 10 February 2012 6:08 PM 
To: consultation business 
Subject: Re: Business Consultation notification [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Thank you for the invitation to take part in the Australian governments business 
consultation on the subject Issues paper- Gift Cards in Australian market. 
 
I make my humble submission as follows; 
 
1. I have sent submissions in the past and did not receive any acknowledgment of 
receipt. 
 
2. I have searched in the sections where submissions are published and failed to locate 
my submissions. 
3. I do not understand the subject for the particular submission "Issues paper - Gift 
cards in Australian market?" and I respectfully decline your offer. 
 
Thanks for your attention. 
Respectfully yours 
Joel Krose 
  


